
       EARLY VOTING 
CITY GENERAL ELECTION 

APRIL 23, 2018 TO MAY 1, 2018 
 

     Voting for the City elections will begin next week and it is important that our citizens know 
the details.  The positions which will be on the ballot are Mayor and two Commissioners, for 
District 1 and 3.  Any registered voter who resides within the City limits can cast a vote for 
Mayor, but you must live within the specific District in order to vote for those individual 
candidates.  If you look closely at your voter registration card, there is a box labeled “City” and a 
number insider that box will indicate your district.  Therefore, if it is a 1 or a 3 you can vote for a 
candidate in that specific race.  When you come in to vote, you will need your voter registration 
card and an acceptable form of photo identification. 
     Early Voting will be held at the City Office beginning Monday, April 23, 2018 at 8:00 a.m. 
and continue through Monday, May 1, 2018.  One change is that rather than using the front door 
of the City office, this year the Entrance for Early Voting will be through the side door on the 
South side of the building on Westmoreland Street.  Parking will be provided on Westmoreland 
St. on the south side of the building, between the City Office and the Thrift Store. There will be 
several signs around the City office indicating Early Voting Entrance, and cones on the side 
where parking will be provided.   
     Election Day will be Saturday, May 5, 2018 and voting for that day will be at the Eckert Civic 
Center at 1024 McKinney Ave.  Voting will begin at 7:00 am that day and the polls will close at 
7:00 pm.  There has been much interest lately in the details of municipal government and how 
our City operates, and this election is an immediate opportunity for our citizens to make a choice 
of who you feel can provide the best leadership for our future.  If you have any questions please  
call the office at 347-6449 and we will be pleased to provide further information.  
 


